
       SUFC Match Day Car Parking Instructions for Parents & Players        

 

All carparking for parents and players for Junior and Youth match days on Saturdays and 

Sundays will now be exclusively from our new Bobby Hancocks Park ground. 

The limited existing parking area is only for Coaches of home & away teams and disabled 

parking access. 

Please ensure NO parents or supporters use the existing entrance off Banbury Rd to park 

as they have done previously and advise them that they will be asked to move their cars 

to the new parking area if found to be parking incorrectly. 

The address to locate the ground is; 

Southam Utd Football Club 

Bobby Hancocks Park 

Lark Road - (Off the B4451 Kineton Road CV47 0FD) 

Southam 

CV47 2WF 

See map below. 

 

On entering through the main gate off Lark Road into the site please turn left and park in 

the large car park area adjacent to the football pitch at the bottom of the site.  

 

Please do not turn right on entering and park anywhere near the Bowls Club facility as 

they will be on site across the weekend. 

 

At the bottom of the large car park area there is an access gate with a pathway leading 

everyone straight through to our pitches. 

 

AFTER GAMES PLEASE DO NOT BANG THE PLAYERS MUDDY FOOTBALL BOOTS ONTO OUR 

CAR PARK, PLEASE BANG THEM OVER THE ROUGH GROUND AREA AT THE EDGE OF THE 

CAR PARK IF YOU NEED TO. 

 

We ask that everyone enters and leaves the site safely and respectfully giving 

consideration to the local residents and the Bowls Club. 
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